Christ the King School
Uniform Update 2024 — 2025

Early Childhood = Pre-Kindy and Kindy
e Pre-Kindy and Kindy students to wear ‘CtK Early Childhood’
t-shirt all year round.

e Pre-Kindy students can wear shorts/pants of choice.

e Kindy students to wear maroon school sport shorts (Summer) and maroon trackpants
(Winter).

e Kindy students to wear sneakers with velcro and white plain socks is recommended.

Pre-Primary - Year 6
e Pre-Primary students to wear sport uniform (house polo) all year round.

e Years 1 — 6 students to wear all year round formal uniform (3 days per week) and
sport uniform (2 days per week for Physical Education and Class Fitness days).

® Running sneakers or cross trainers need to be worn as part of the sports uniform.
Whilst sneakers need to be black, they need to be affordable, offer good support
and be appropriate for play. High-top shoes and basketball shoes (such as Air
Jordans) are not appropriate and are not suitable for school.

e Current white CtK school socks can be worn in 2024 — 2025. White plain ankle socks
will be phased in during this period.

Formal Uniform - All Year Round Years 1 - 6

Girls - formal tartan skirt and white shirt, with a soft shell maroon jacket (to be worn across
formal and sport uniforms). Black tights or white plain ankle socks to be worn with black
formal shoes or brown sandals.

Boys - formal grey shorts or grey long trousers and white shirt, with a
soft shell maroon jacket (to be worn across formal and sport uniforms).
White plain ankle socks to be worn with formal black shoes or brown
sandals.

As part of the formal uniform in Years 1 to 6, students need to wear
black leather/leather look school shoes, as per this image.

**Black sneakers or cross trainers are not permitted with the formal school

uniform.

Sport Uniform - All Year Round Pre-Primary — Year 6

House polos (new material with current design) with maroon shorts or new skorts (girls).
New design maroon tracksuit pants, with a soft shell jacket (to be worn across formal and
sport uniforms). Predominantly black sneakers to be worn with white plain ankle socks.
Pre-Primary students have the choice to wear brown sandals or black sneakers.

Transition Period 2024 - 2025

Students will be allowed to continue wearing the old uniform, including the summer dress,
wearing the sports jacket with the formal uniform instead of the knit jumper and no

tie. Students will also be allowed to continue wearing their gold polo t-shirts on sports days.

In addition, the current pinafore can be adapted to remove the top part to convert into a skirt.




Inter-school Sport Uniforms - The school will now hold a set of inter-school uniforms and loan
them to students participating in events. Designs will be shared in early 2024.

Other Items — requirement for all students

Bags - There is no change to the current school bag, excursion bag or homework /library
satchel designs.

School Hats - New reversible bucket hats with house colours (current school hats allowed to be
worn during transition years 2024 - 2025).

**Available January 2024.

Rain Jackets - will be discontinued (replaced by the soft shell jacket).

We thank you for your continued support.




